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A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Saturday March 
21,2015, scheduled for 11:00 AM at the Village Hall, 3 5 East Bank Street, Albion, New York.

The meeting was chaired by Deputy Mayor Eileen Banker; present also were trustees Peter 
Sidari and Gary Katsanis. One citizen was present

Deputy Mayor Banker opened the meeting at 11:23 with the pledge of allegiance.

There was a discussion about the budget time line. Deputy Mayor Banker will work with the 
Village Clerk to schedule a special meeting of the Board of Trustees for Tuesday March 24,2015 
at 6:30 PM to be held at the Village Hall. The Board of Trustees will also meet on Saturday 
March 28,2015 at 10:00 AM at the Village Hall, to prepare a draft budget for submission by 
April 1,2015.

There was a line-item review of the initial budget assembled by the Village Clerk. Deputy 
Mayor Banker will contact Trustee Stan Farone; Trustee Farone and Trustee Katsanis will begin 
contacting department heads to discuss individual line items. Of particular note are budget items 
for roofing repair of the Village Hall and the DPW Building.

Meeting Adjourned
Moved by Trustee Katsanis and seconded by Trustee Sidari that there being no further business, 
the meeting is hereby adjourned at 12:53 PM.

Motion Carried: 3 Ayes 0 Nays

Respectfully submitted,

Gary Katsanis 
Village Trustee
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